ANSAL UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE
April 20, 2015
Ref: SET/N/APR/20/2015/034


This is for the information of all First, Second and Third Year Students that in case any student belongs to Below Poverty Line Family having a valid BPL Card, they should submit their names in the Office of Dean-SET (D-302) along with a copy of BPL Card latest by Tuesday, April 21, 2015. This information has been sought by Higher Education Department, Govt. of Haryana.


Prof. Y.V. Satya Kumar
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CC:
1. Notice Board,2nd & 3rd Floor
2. For Circulation in Class Rooms of 1st , 2nd and 3rd Year
3. SET File
